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Principal - Anthony Garton

Dear Parents and Carers,
At Antonio we are constantly reviewing and improving our work to support the best learning and
wellbeing outcomes for your children.
Our School Board are currently reviewing our updated Behaviour Education Policy which outlines
how we work in partnership with staff, you and your children to develop positive behaviours that
support high achievement in learning and wellbeing for everyone.
At Antonio we aim for each child to be true to themselves, be a capable learner, be safe and also
sustainable. When we are doing all these things we are proud of ourselves, we make friends and
connections and we successfully contribute to our community.

Updated Student Reports
On Monday of the final week of this term you will receive your child’s Semester One Summary
Report in a labelled envelope addressed to you.
These reports will look different to our previous reports and will be similar to all reports being sent
home in all Catholic Schools in SA using a software package called SEQTA.
 
The report will have four pages that will include the following information:

Page 1 -Front cover with name, class and photo
Page 2 -Explanation of information included in the report
Page 3 -Summary of your child’s level of achievement and approach to learning, with a general
comment from their home room teacher, record of attendance their progress in developing the skills
outlined in the poster above.



In 2024 we will be embarking on using SEQTA Engage which will be a new way for you to receive
real time information about your child’s levels of achievement and progress in their learning areas.
These levels of achievement will be summarised each semester in the summary written reports like
the one you will receive in the last week of this term. We anticipate continuing to use Seesaw which
provides a strong platform for sharing visual and text information about your child’s learning and
upcoming events.
Page 3 of the Semester Summary Report will look similar to the following sample. The achievement
section below highlights a Reception student achievement level. Years 1-6 students will have a grade
in this section.

Written comment from Home Group Teacher



What does my child learn in Religious Education?

All Catholic schools in South Australia follow the Religious Education Curriculum called Crossways.
Crossways includes content on beliefs about God, Jesus and the Holy Spirit, about the Catholic
tradition, and its relationship with other religious and philosophical worldviews. It includes learning
about social justice and the dignity of all people. The curriculum also includes development of skills
in seeking meaning, questioning, and interpreting scripture.

Faith, Maya and Hamo share below some of their classes RE learning at the moment …

We were thinking about fables and how they have morals. We’re writing our own story with a moral,
as a comic strip. A fable often has characters who start off being rude, or ignorant and unkind to one
another. And then there’s a change, they learn a lesson and change their behaviour. 
We’re reading bible stories and trying to understand them better and what morals they teach. 
We’re learning about the Three Worlds of the Text to help us understand bible stories. 

Using Three Worlds of the Text, you ask questions like:

-What was it like for them then?
-Why did they write this story?
-How did they feel about the story?
-What meaning did it have for the 
  people then?
-What is the meaning for us now?
-How can we use it today?

We read two different Gospel versions 
of the Feeding of the Five Thousand
and after learning about it we wrote 
our own ideas about what it means for us.

Some of our thoughts about this story …

-never stop believing in yourself – the 
 disciples kept questioning Jesus and 
 didn’t think he could do anything about 
 feeding the people.
-it’s worth persevering and praying
-never stop having faith in God
-help others when they’re down

Acting APRIM - Bec Hall



Breakfast Home Packages  
If your family would like a package of breakfast spreads (jam & vegemite), milk, bread & cereal for
home use – you are welcome to contact the Front Office here at school by email or phone, and we will
liaise with you regarding pick-up arrangements. 
 
Foodbank Vouchers  
We also have available ‘Customer Pays Vouchers’ from Foodbank who sponsor our Breakfast Club
program at Antonio School. With the voucher, clients are able to access the Foodbank Hub four times,
no more than once per week. With each individual shop, clients are able to spend up to the amount
stipulated on the voucher. A lesser amount is able to be spent. Payment can be made using EFPTOS
or Basics Card. Fruit, vegetables and bread are free. Grocery items are vastly cheaper than found in
supermarkets. Please contact the school by email or phone if you would like to access this assistance. 

Finance - Jodie Veldhoen

Breakfast Club 

Just a friendly reminder that if you are paying school fees by term instalments they are now overdue
so please make your payment today.
As always if you have any queries or if you are having trouble making payments please email me on
accounts@antonio.catholic.edu.au, phone me on 8325 4500 extension 3 or come in and see me
Monday to Friday 8.00am to 4.00pm.

Kind Regards
Jodie Veldhoen

EXCURSION FUN CONTINUEDEXCURSION FUN CONTINUED!!

mailto:accounts@antonio.catholic.edu.au






cspsa.catholic.edu.au

Register via the CESA Registration Centre or go to the
Events page on the CSPSA Website.

Catholic School Parents SA is pleased to present:

A diagnosis of Autism

Spectrum Disorder (ASD)

and its impact on your

family
presented by Mark Le Messurier

Tuesday July 4 2023
6.30pm - 8pm (in person or online)

St John the Baptist Catholic School
342 Anzac Highway, PlymptonThis Parent Engagement Evening is 

hosted by Catholic School Parents SA.
In this workshop you will learn some facts about ASD, but this isn’t the primary goal. The 
workshop will explore how an ASD diagnosis can feel, what it means and how parents go 
about achieving connected and respectful behaviours in their children.

This will be a poignant workshop for teachers, parents, and carers. 
The event will have online and in person attendance options.
Mark Le Messurier is a teacher, counsellor, author and public speaker. He works 
in private practice as a mentor to children and adolescents, and as a coach 
to parents.

https://cspsa.catholic.edu.au/
https://cspsa.catholic.edu.au/newsroom/events?eventID=12129
https://registrationcentre.cesa.catholic.edu.au/event-5305598
https://cspsa.catholic.edu.au/newsroom/events?eventID=12129






TERM 2
Week 9
Thursday 29th June - Early Explorers
Friday 30th June - Mini Vinnies Winter Sleep out 
Friday 30th June - Year 3/4 Assembly
Friday 30th June - R-2 Netball after school
Week 10
Thursday 6th July- Early Explorers & Liturgy
Thursday 6th July - Yr 3/4 Netball Carnival
Friday 7th July - Special Lunch (Pizza)
Friday 7th July - R-2 Netball after school 

TERM 3
Week 1
Friday 28th July - Pupil Free Day no OSHC
Week 2
Week 3
Tuesday 8th August - Wakakirri Performance 7.15pm
Wednesday 9th August - School Tour 9.30am
Thursday 10th August - Finance Meeting 5.30pm
Thursday 10th August - School Board Meeting 7.00pm
Friday 11th August - Year 1/2 Assembly
Saturday 13th August - School Tour 9.30am
Week 4
Saturday 19th August - Music Bingo Night 7pm
Week 5
Catholic Schools Open Week
Wednesday 23rd August to Friday 25th August Year 5/6 Camp
Friday 25th August - year 3/4 Assembly
Week 6
Thursday 31st August - Early Explorers
Week 7 
Wakakirri Performance week
Wednesday 6th September School Tour 9.30am
Thursday 7th September - Finance Meeting 5.30pm
Thursday 7th September  - School Board Meeting 7.00pm
Thursday 7th September - Early Explorers
Friday 8th September - Year 5/6 Assembly
Saturday 9th September - School Tour 9.30am
Week 8 
Wednesday 13th September - MSP Photo Day
Thursday 14th September - Early Explorers
Week 9
Thursday 21st September - Catch up & sport / groups MSP Photos
Thursday 21st September - Early Explorers
Friday 22nd September - Reception Assembly Book Week Assembly
Week 10
Tuesday 26th September  to Wednesday 27th September Year 3/4 Camp
Thursday 28th September- Early Explorers
Friday 29th September - PFC Special Lunch

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Photo Day
Tuesday

12th September

Pupil Free Days 



Friday 28th July
no OSHC



Friday 15th December 

OSHC available


